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72arsauz, Indiana Telephone 65 

From Office of General Manager January 28, 1951 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania 

Mr. Geary: 

In reply to your letter of January 10, 1951. 

Am sorry it has taken so long in verifiing your': -DX 
report of 1/10/51. Have made some change overs, 
had some Personnel changes and been rushed in general. 

Was glad to hear from you since yours was the first 
DX report from your area. Also glad to hear that we 
were coming in with a strong clear signal 

For your files or information TEAM conducts freauncy 
checks the second Wednesday of each month from 1:15AM 
to 1:45AM. We use Raytheon Equipment thru out. Our 
tower height is 225' 

Once again, this is your verification of your DX 
report of 1/10/51. Hoping to hear from you again 
in the future -with another DX report. Thanks for 
taking the time to drop us a line. 

cerely, 

«etaA% 
L. D.Winegardner 
Chief Engineer 

Kosciusko Broadcasting Corporation 


